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Thank you, Governors! 
 
This term’s ‘Thank you Governors’ has been sent to clerks and foundation governors. You can 
access it from this page.  
 
Filled with useful information and guidance, it also heralds the arrival of the ‘Online Foundation 
Governor Appointment System’, giving clerks the ability to initiate appointment, renewal and 
departures for foundation governors. The new system has so far been received extremely 
positively.  
 
The Board of Education is aware that schools have a number of foundation governor vacancies, so 
please keep reflecting upon whether you have a potential governor in your midst and encourage 
them to approach their school. 

https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/schools/governors

